

October 9, 2018

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Broder Bros., Co. dba alphabroder 6 Neshaminy Interplex Trevose, PA 19053 Attn: Peter T. Gelfman, Esq.

Dear Mr. Gelfman:

We are writing to you regarding compliance with California's Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 ("Proposition 65").

Please be advised that we are aware of, and have protocols in place to ensure compliance with, Proposition 65. Among other efforts, we maintain a restricted substances list, available at https://www.pvh.com/~/media/PVH/Files/corporate-responsibility/corporate_responsibility_RSL.ashx?la=en, and have adopted a reasonable testing program pursuant to which we test our products for chemicals included on the Proposition 65 list.

Please contact Susan Rosenfeld (<u>susanrosenfeld@pvh.com</u> or 212-381-3944) or the undersigned (<u>markfischer@pvh.com</u> or 212-381-3509) if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark D. Fischer

Executive Vice President